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SUMMARY CONTRACT NOTICE FOR PUBLICATION - FINAL 

 

TECHNICAL ASSISTANCE TO ENHANCE 

EMPLOYMENT COORDINATION FUNCTION OF 

THE MINISTRY OF EMPLOYMENT AND 

LABOUR RELATIONS (MELR) TO ENSURE 

IMPLEMENTATION OF THE NATIONAL 

EMPLOYMENT POLICY 

 

Publication reference 
EuropeAid/138526/IH/SER/GH  

 

 

The Contracting Authority (Ministry of Finance) intends to award a service contract to assist 

the Ministry of Employment and Labour Relations (MELR) to improve employment policy 

management at the central and local levels in Ghana through the support of a Technical 

Assistance Team (TAT). The purpose of this contract is: 

 

 To provide support to the Ministry of Employment and Labour Relations (MELR) for 

effective management of the National Employment Policy priorities;  

 To strengthen the Labour Department at national, regional and local level, including the 

Public Employment Centres; and 

 To enhance linkages and cooperation with relevant stakeholders notably in the areas of 

social protection, technical and vocational education and training (TVET) and business 

and cooperative development. In this regard, the TAT will assist the MELR staff in the 

activities foreseen with the aim to ensure the sharing of knowledge related to the 

implementation of the project. 

 

The Programme is located in Accra (MELR) with financial assistance from the “Ghana 

Employment Social Protection Programme (GESP)” under the 11th European 

Development Fund (EDF).  

 

The contract notice is available on the EuropeAid website:  

https://webgate.ec.europa.eu/europeaid/online-services/index.cfm?do=publi.welcome and 

http://www.mofep.gov.gh/   

 

The deadline for submission of applications is 21st April, 2017.  
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